
 
 

Greeting on the 27
th

 anniversary of the introduction of Falun Dafa 

 

I wish all those that choose practice the spiritual tradition of Falun Dafa a joyous 27
th

 

anniversary and celebration of Falun Dafa Day on Parliament Hill!  

 

The practice of Falun Dafa is one of meditation and peace, where practitioners exercise a moral 

philosophy centered on the tenets of truthfulness, compassion, and forbearance.  

 

I am proud to stand with Falun Dafa practitioners as they continue to fight for their basic human 

rights from the communist dictatorship in China. I was able to present petitions in the House of 

Commons this month calling on the current government to use the Sergei Magnitsky Law to 

place sanctions on those who have perpetrated ongoing oppression and violence including the 

abhorrent practice of organ harvesting from members of the Falun Dafa.   

 

Together, we look forward to a future where Falun Dafa can be practiced freely and without 

persecution. I wish you a happy Falun Dafa Day and a joyous month of celebration!  

 

James Bezan 

Member of Parliament 

Selkirk-Interlake-Eastman 
 


